Special Meeting – April 27, 2020 5:30 p.m.
The council of the city of Kanopolis met in special session via Zoom.us on April 27, 2020 at 5:30 p.m. to discuss adding a new fire hydrant near the new well & abandon the old 4” main at an additional cost of approximately $10,000.00.
Present:
Council members Michelle Schwerdtfeger, Pat Perez, Greg Tripp, Thaniel Monaco
Absent:
Rebekah Tripp, Matt Munoz
Presiding:
Mayor Anthony Hopkins
Mayor Hopkins called the meeting to order at 7:31 a.m.  
Thaniel Monaco from BG Consultants indicated that there is a need for additional work on the water project.  

A new fire hydrant near the new well would be a good idea.  

The old 4” water main line that is no longer in use is still connected to Well #5.  This line needs to be abandoned.  It is undersized & there is no advantage to using it.  Should the city install a new valve or rely on the old valve to the west to be able to shut the line off in the future.  

The approximate cost is $7000.00 if APAC supplies the valve & fire hydrant.  If the city has these supplies, cost would be less.

Greg Tripp motioned to accept the request for additional work to abandon old line, install new valve & fire hydrant not to exceed $7000.00.  Michelle Schwerdtfeger 2nd, motion carried.

Michelle Schwerdtfeger motioned to adjourn.  Greg Tripp 2nd, motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 7:41 a.m.
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SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING

WAIVER OF NOTICE

March 18, 2020

We the undersigned, being the Governing Body of the City of Kanopolis, Kansas, do hereby waive notice of a special meeting of the Kanopolis City Council to be held April 27, 2020, 5:30 p.m., via Zoom.us to discuss adding a new fire hydrant near the new well & abandon the old 4” main at an additional cost of approximately $10,000.00.
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